Harold LeMay Enterprises, Inc.

Pierce County Refuse

4111 192nd St E

Tacoma WA  98446

January 13, 2012

Mr. David W. Danner


Executive Director and Secretary

Attn:  Records Section

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission

1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW

Olympia WA  98504-7250

RE: Commodity Credit Adjustment for Tariff Number 9, Certificate Number G-98, Harold LeMay Enterprises, Inc. d/b/a Pierce County Refuse (“PCR”)

Dear Mr. Danner:

Attached please find revised pages for Tariff Number 9, as well as supporting documentation for the proposed commodity credit adjustment.

That credit will increase from $.91 to $1.97 (116.48%) per residential customer per month.  

The updated 2012 Pierce County Recycling Revenue Share Plan for PCR is still being reviewed and will be finalized by PCR and Pierce County on or about January 27, 2012 and should be filed with the Commission by that date.

If approved by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, the revised commodity credit will go into effect on March 1, 2012.  Pursuant to WAC 480-70-271(2)(a)(vi), affected customers will receive notification of the change on the first billing reflecting the revised rates. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 832-8749,   (253) 377-4208 cell, or via email at irmgardw@wcnx.org.

Sincerely,

Irmgard R. Wilcox

Senior Pricing Manager
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